
 

Telecommunications Regulatory Commission 

Notice relating to the SMF Phase 1 Spectrum Release  

(26 October 2018) 

 

 

Please take notice that the date for publication of the final Invitation to Apply, as outlined on page 30 of the 

Commission SMF Phase 1 Spectrum Release Consultation Document which was originally slated for 19 

October 2018 (three weeks after the end of the consultation period) is under revision by the Commission based 

on responses to the consultation. All other dates and times associated with the SMF Phase 1 Spectrum Release 

will be revised, as appropriate. The new schedule will be communicated in due course. 

 

Issued by the Telecommunications Regulatory Commission on the 26th day of October, 2018. 

 

(Sgd.) Guy L. Malone 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


